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Subject: ZBA25-0019; 504 Concord Pines Drive

From: Robert Hatcher  
Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 4:02 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA25-0019; 504 Concord Pines Drive 

Greetings - we are writing regarding the proposed variance request referred to in the subject line above. 
Our house at 505 Concord Pines Drive is across the street from 504 Concord Pines Drive; we have no 
objection to the requested variance.  
Sincerely, 
Robert & Sherry Hatcher 
505 Concord Pines Drive 


